
 

21th Sunday after Pentecost 18 October 2015 18 Жовтня 2015 р. 

Порядок Богослужінь 

Вічна їй пам'ять... 

+Steven Grywinski, By wife Alice & Family 

+Lena Pura Вічна їй пам'ять...  
    6:30 pm - Vespers & Discussion 

+Stan Evanyshyn, By Stella Laskowich 

For the souls of +Kathy & Michael Baran, By daughter Anastasja 
                       Bakan & Family  
   5:30 pm—Vespers 
 

LITURGICAL SERVICES 
Divine Liturgy — Божественна Літургія 

Sunday - Неділя* 
    Divine Liturgy Schedule:   

8:15 AM Ukrainian/Українська   

10:00 am English/Англійська 

Weekdays - Будні  (see back page) 
  Confessions - Сповідь  Хрещення Prior to 

every Divine Liturgy                   

Baptisms - Contact the pastor 

Weddings - Вінчання 
   Contact the pastor 9-12 months in 

advance 

* occasionally subject to change—see back page 

 
Holy Eucharist Ukrainian Catholic Parish 
Українська Католицька Парафія Пресв.  

Євхаристії  
505 Watt St. - ‘at the corner of Watt & Munroe’ 
Parish Office: 460 Munroe Ave. Winnipeg, MB 

R2K 1H4 
Hours: Monday - Friday, 8:30 AM - 4:00 PM 

Tel: 204.667.8866    Email: 
heparish@gmail.com 

Fax: 204.668.2024    Web: 
www.HolyEucharist.info 
Parish Auditorium: 505 Watt St.  

Tel: 204.654.4786 
Parish Centre: 460 Munroe Ave.  

Tel: 204.661.5240 
Perogy Hotline: 204-667-6304  

Hall Rentals: 204.880.1334 

Please remember in your PRAYERS and VISIT: 
 

Ollie Kostiuk, Michael Kostiuk, Fr. Eugene Rudachek, Mary Schurko, Tena Lisowick, Alice 
Lapka, Steve Romas, Susan Chomiak, Ally Letwin, Olga Hnatiuk, Angie Hall, Ted Gierys, 
Kay Stecky 
Concordia Hospital: Alex Lasota                                                                    
Misericordia Hospital: William Simcoe   Riverview: Bill Tataryn, Sharon Williamson   
Holy Family: Ollie Smerek, Nell Lupyrypa, Mary Horbal, Irene Omeniuk 
Maples Care Home: Julia Parabochy  MiddleChurch:  
Donwood: Kay Laschuk     Red River Place (Selkirk, MB): Irene Drosdoski 

 
Call Deacon Patrick to arrange a visit  204.668.1920. 

 
Call our priests anytime for a Pastoral or Sacramental visit. 

37th ARCHEPARCHIAL CONVENTION WELCOME DELEGATES! 
     Over the last couple of days, representatives from all our parishes around  
Manitoba, but especially representatives from the branches of the major 
organizations - the Women’s League, the Brotherhood, the Youth and the Knights - 
gathered here in our parish to hold various organizational and brainstorming 
meetings. However ,the main purpose was to delve into the general theme of the 
Convention - “Becoming a more welcoming Church”. The presentations provided 
much food for thought (some verging on radical...in a good way) and the 
discussions were very open and a learning experience for everyone. God willing,  
all organizations and parish councils will return to their parishes with the priority of 
collaborating like never before to truly make their parishes a welcoming home for all 
that come for the first time… or want to finally come “back home”. In this spirit, we 
welcome any and all Convention Delegates that are attending our parish this 
morning as well as all visitors today! We want to thank all of our parishioners 
that stepped up and made our facilities a perfect place for the convention. Hopefully 
we will see more such events at our parish.    



  Some PARISH Contacts 
 

Fr Michael Kwiatkowski  204-654-4157 
Fr Edward Kwiatkowski   204-250-5210 
Fr Alan Wizinsky   250-797-5006 
Dcn Myroslaw Tracz 204-589-7592 
Dcn Patrick Firman 204-668-1920 
 

Parish Council Chair: 
   John Petryshyn 204-667-9403 
Catechism—Coordinator  
    Joan Buchel  204-334-7207 
Altar Servers - Coordinator: 
 Spencer Katerynuk 204-338-4167 
H.E. Youth - President: 
 Damon Fawcett  204-292-8425 
U. C. Brotherhood -President: 
 Ron Aftanas  204-661-0025 
U.C. Women’s League - President: 
 Lydia Firman  204-668-1920 
Knights of Columbus - Grand Knight: 
 Ernie Shume 204-237-9394 
Seniors—President 
    Bernice Hrehirchuk 204-669-2068 
Sunday Rosary - Coordinator: 
 Dave Hrehirchuk  204-669-2068 
Bingo/Nevada—President: 
    Matthew Bakan  204-667-8175 
SEE A CONCERN? LET US KNOW! 

Maintenance request forms Please fill 
out the form and leave it in the drop box. 

The P.M. committee will get on it...!   Miraculous Icon 
Will be in the home of Helen 
Mazur. 

call Evelyn Tymchuk @ 
204.667.6791. 

They Icon is available for Nov. 

 
HOLY EUCHARIST BOOK STORE 

A wide range of spiritual and inspirational reading… 
Many beautiful gift ideas for Birthdays, Weddings, First 
Holy Communion, Baptisms… cards, Icons, Rosaries, 
Chotky & Crosses. 

GIFT CERTIFICATES AVAILABLE! 
For More Information Contact Liz at 204.334.2081 

Living Faith Booklets are now available at the 
bookstore! 

1. Envelopes $2030.00 

2. Open Collection $38.00 
3. Vigil Lights $84.55 
6. I.H.M.S. $30.00 

7. Andrew’s Pence $25.00 

  Total this week $2207.55 

19 October, Monday 
 FEDERAL ELECTION -  Vote your conscience. 
Vote as  responsible Catholics! Vote according to the 
real   issues! 
22 October, Thursday 
 6:30 pm -  Property Management meeting– 
 Parish Auditorium. 
24 October, Saturday 
 Annual UCWLC “Craft Sale” 
 Doors open at 9 am until 3 pm. Admission 
 $1.00 -  Children free! For more info  
 call Joan at 204-237-9394 
 5:30 pm -  Ukrainian Park Children’s Camp 
 Fundraising Dinner. Sts. Peter & Paul Parish,  
 For more info  
 call Ken Zulyniak at 204-442-0003. 
24 October, Saturday 
 10 am-12pm and 1pm-2pm—Symposium & 
 Official unveiling of the internment statue. 
 Manitoba Legislature Room 254. For more info 
 call Joanne at 204-294-2276. 
28 October, Wednesday 
 12:00pm -  Manitoba Multifaith Council  invites 
 you to a presentation on “Faith Communities 
 Response” to the refugee crisis. Bethel 
 Mennonite Church, 465 Stafford St. Suggested 
 donation $5. 
 7:30 pm -  Dr. Mary Shariff, PhD will present 
 “Euthanasia and Physician Assisted Death”. St. 
 Theresa Church Hall, 3597 Main St. West St. 
 Paul. 
29 October, Thursday 
 7:00 pm—Pastoral Council Meeting -  Church 
 Auditorium. 
7 November, Saturday 
               Life’s Vision—Annual One Day Conference and 
 banquet. Victoria Inn, 1808 Wellington Ave. For 
 tickets and more info please call 204-233-8047 
8 November, Sunday 
 UCWLC “Fall Supper” Tickets now available!!! 
 Contact Lillian at 204-667-5269 or the Parish 
 office at 204-667-8866 

 

Vigil Lamps October 18 —October 24, 2015  

 Epistle Readers Oct. 18, 2015 Oct. 25, 2015  Nov. 1, 2015  Nov. 8, 2015 

 8:15 am 

10:00 am 

Joan Lewandosky 
Elaine Bowman 
 

Helen Mazur 
Dwayne Rewniak 

 John Petryshyn 
Andrew Tataryn 

 Carlyle Hoffman 
 Lillian Deptuch 

Greeters/
Ushers 

    

8:15 am 

 

10:00 am 

Semeon Hrushovetz 
Joan Lewandosky 
Bernice Hrehirchuk 
Ron Aftanas 
 

Matthew Bakan 
Joan Lewandosky 
Leonard Rybak 
Shirley Skochylas 

 Semeon Hrushovetz 
Joan Lewandosky 
Lillian Deptuch 
Morris Mazur 

Matthew Bakan 
Semeon Hrushovetz 
Leornard Rybak 
Ron Aftanas 
 

BLUE MARIAN (Side Altar) May the blessed Mother 
of God Bless the Parish 

UCWLC. 

RED SAVIOUR (Side Altar)  May the Lord guide all 
the lost. 

Жертводавство  
“

2015 

Coffee House Schedule TODAY !! October 18, 2015  - H.E.Y. - October 25, 2015 -  UCBC  

  St. Nicholas Church is currently seeking a responsible and self-
motivated individual to fulfill the vacant position of Caretaker 
at the SNC complex. Interested individuals should contact SNC 
Office @ (204) 582-6695 or 
email: office@stnicholaschurch.ca for more information. A job 
description is available. 

Holy Eucharist 
Youth presents: 
Halloween Party!! 
Friday October 30,  
                   2015 
4:30-8-30 pm 
Holy Eucharist Church Basement 
Please call Aleks at 204.899.9395 to RSVP. 
There will be food, games, music & more… 
This year we will be having a photobooth, 
pictures will be only $1...and remember to 
bring a tin for the bin. 

Attention all parishioners: The annual UCWLC “Fall 
Supper” tickets are going fast...there are less 
the 100 left for the 5:30 sitting so if 
you are planning to come for the 
incredible meal please don’t wait to 

buy your tickets! Call Lillian @  204.667.5269 
or the parish office @ 204-667-8866. 

Holy Eucharist invites all parishioners to come and 
celebrate the blessed occasion of Father Edward 

Kwiatkowski’s 20 years in the priesthood.  Father Ed’s 
actual anniversary date is November 12. We will 

celebrate this honor on November 15, 2015 with the 10 
am Divine Liturgy and a luncheon to follow . Further 

details to follow please watch the bulletin! 
МНОГАЯ ЛІТА!         

Our deepest condolences, prayers and 
blessings go out to the Prociuk family, on the 
passing of +MaryAnn Prociuk. Funeral services 
will be held here at Holy Eucharist Monday, 
Oct. 19, 2015 at 10:00 AM. MaryAnn will be 
greatly missed by her Parish Family. 

                          Vichnaya Pamyat' 

Our deepest condolences, prayers and blessings go out 
to the Pura family, on the passing of +Lena Pura . 
Funeral services will be held here at Holy Eucharist 
Wednesday, Oct. 21, 2015 at 10:00 AM. Lena will be 
greatly missed by her Parish Family. 
                          Vichnaya Pamyat' 

Don’t’ Forget your donations for our  
Shoe Box drive. We plan to pack the  
shoeboxes with prayer and a party send off 
on Thursday, November 19, 2015 at 7:00 pm 
in the parish centre. 

tel:%28204%29%20582-6695
mailto:office@stnicholaschurch.ca

